
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 
(509) 682-5464 

 
 

November 12, 2020 
 
 
Executive Secretary  
  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Executive Secretary, 
 
This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to comply with Docket TG-180267 Order 03 that required 
the Company to report on the operations of our commingled recycling program.     
 
The Company had previously been granted an extension of time until November 15, 2020 
to file tariff revisions regarding recycling rates.  The extension was needed to give the 
Company time to experience true costs of the program since the first year of operation 
did not include all costs or facilities and equipment required.    
 
Normally the Company would have no problem complying with this timeline, however 
2020 has presented us with some unusual challenges.  Due to Covid-19, we are operating 
with reduced office staff and just making operations work in this environment is taking 
much more time and effort.   
 
Due to the above circumstances, the Company is requesting to continue the current 
service rate for commingled recycling service in Chelan County until April 1, 2021, at 
which time the Company will have filed for rates.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 682-5464; our 
fax number is (509) 682-5379; and our email address is zippydisposal@hotmail.com. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Glen A. Austin, Controller 
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
 
CC: Chelan County Commissioners 
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